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School Disco 
Friday 24th June! Juniors 5:30 – 7pm; Seniors 7:30 – 9pm 

Wed 18th May 7:30pm disco planning meeting for anyone willing to be involved in the organisation 
of the disco.  Email community@smartcommunity.org.nz  for the meeting venue. 
 
Could your business donate or get us a really good deal with popcorn kernels, small chippie 
packets, lollies, paper bags for popcorn, prizes, or decorations for the disco? Please 
email community@smartcommunity.org.nz 

Meals and Baking Databases  

The Smart Community has a MEALS database to help families in crisis and a BAKING database to 
help these families and for catering for events.  It would be great to have more people on the 
databases.  Thanks to those who have been helping out this year. 

Please email info@smartcommunity.org.nz if you are willing to be asked about helping with 
meals or baking (specify which, or both). 

If you are ever going through a crisis or health issues and your family needs support with meals, 
please email meals@smartcommunity.org.nz  

Uniform Aroha 

Some families would appreciate some help with uniforms. If you would like to donate an outgrown 
item of uniform that is still in a reasonable state, please drop it in to Diane in the office. 
 

Fundraising 

Keen to raise funds for St Matins School? Then come along to the Fundraising team meeting 

Thursday 5th May 7:30pm at Brickworks 

Inaugural St Martins School Fiesta meeting!  Tuesday 10th May 7:30 pm at Brickworks 

Come along and help plan this year’s fiesta to make it bigger and better than ever, with funds 

raised supporting redevelopment of the school hall. Currently we are looking at the following 

areas for the fiesta – and welcome new ideas!   

• Food and Drink 

• Entertainment 

• Logistics 

• Plants 

• Preloved and books 

• Christmas stall 

• Raffle 

• External stalls 

If you are keen to help out, but can’t make it along, please email Jo at 

fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz 

 



***********************************  

St Martins School Cookbook… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a unique and special fundraiser, a St Martins School Cookbook is being put together. 

Funds raised from the sale of the cookbook will support redevelopment of the school hall. 

If you have a favourite family recipe, never fail gourmet delicacy or delectable preserve you 

would like to be included and if you would also love to show the diversity of ethnicities in the 

school please email it, along with a short note/anecdote about why you chose that recipe, to 

cookbook@smartcommunity.org.nz by Friday 27th May with cookbook in the subject line. 

We will endeavour to include as many family recipes as possible. 

To help with planning please let us know if you would be interested in purchasing a St 

Martins School Cookbook, and if so how many copies. Email the above address, or return 

this slip to the office. 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

St Martins School Cookbook    

Expression of interest  

Would you be interested in purchasing a St Martins School Cookbook at the end of 2016? 

�Y �N 

If yes, how many copies would you like? ______ 

 


